
 

 

November 4 – Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time
 

 
 

CHERISHED, CHOSEN, SENT 

QUOTES ON RESPECT 
 

+ "If we lose love and self-respect for each 

other, this is how we finally die." (Maya 

Angelou) 
 

+ "Respect is a two-way street, if you want to 

get it, you've got to give it." (R.G. Risch) 

 

+ "Don't let someone get comfortable with 

disrespecting you." (Upjourney) 

 

+ "I speak to everyone in the same way, 

whether he is the garbage man or the president 

of the university." (Albert Einstein) 

 

+ "Respect depicts acceptance while disrespect 

is rejection." (Fawad Khan) 

 

+ "One of the most sincere forms of respect is 

actually listening to what another has to say." 
   (Bryant H. McGill) 

 

 

 

 

"You Shall Love the Lord, Your God 

with All Your Heart." 

 

Christ, 

so we never forget, 

write on our hearts 

that you want us to love you 

with our whole soul, our whole mind, 

and all our understanding, 

and with every ounce of our strength. 
 

And let our love for you 

spill over to our neighbor. 
(Copyright 2018, Anne M. Osdieck. 

All rights reserved. Used with Permission) 

 

 

PRAYER SERVICES 

Wed., Nov. 7       7:45 AM        NO Morning Prayer 

Fri., Nov. 9          7:45 AM        Morning Prayer 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sat., Nov. 3               4 PM           Myrna Kohlman 

Sun., Nov. 4           10 AM           Betty Hallgarth 

Sat., Nov. 10             4 PM           Mark & Julie Eckstein 

Sun., Nov. 11          10 AM           Louis Dickman 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Saturday – November 10 at 4:00 PM 

Greeters: Mark and Rosie Lunsford 

  Carl and Joni Lunsford 

Server:     Kayla Simon 

Cantors:  Joe Wagner, Sarah Wenning 

Lectors:   Dottie Hellmich, Jack Ferkinhoff 

Euch. Ministers: Judy Steuri, Terry Harmeyer 

              Bill Deller, Janet Deller 

Sunday – November 11 at 10:00 AM 

Greeters: Mark and Lorrie Gilland - back 

  David and Jenny Hardesty - back 

  Greg and Becky Simon - side 

Servers:   Connor Toops, Brady Borgman 

Cantor:    Rachel Toops 

Lectors:   Paige Simon, Amy Kinker 

Euch. Ministers: Katie Spreckelson, Patty Simon 

              Amanda Schutte, Scott Simon 

PARISH SUPPORT 

Adult Envelopes                                        $2294.00 

Children’s Envelopes                                   $      7.65   

Loose Collection                                        $  300.00 

Total Regular Collection                             $2601.65 

$3,335.00 needed weekly to meet budget. 

Special Collections           $935.00 

     + World Mission - $105.00 

     + Capital Improvement - $830.00 

God is Good! 

“More men discover their souls in darkness than they do 

in light. This is not to invite darkness; it is only to be 

reminded that darkness need not go to waste when it is 

thrust upon us.” ~ Fulton Sheen 



   

 

  
 

WE REMEMBER 

THE SOULS OF: 

Arthur Young 
Craig Youngman 

Andy Huff  
Patricia Hermesch 

MAY THEY REST IN 

THE ETERNAL 

EMBRACE OF GOD! 

Cemetery Services at St. Maurice will 

be at 1:45 PM on Sunday. 

 

 

SANCTUARY LIGHT – The sanctuary light will 

burn November 4 through November 11 for Frank 

and Beatrice Obermeyer. 

 

BLOOD PRESSURE – You can get your blood 

pressure checked following the Masses this 

weekend. Janet Deller and Amy Prentice will be in 

the St. Anne Room to assist you. 

 

VOCATION AWARENESS WEEK – November 

4-10 is Vocation Awareness week.  During this 

week, please pray about how God is calling you to 

live your vocation more deeply. Encourage the 

young people in your life - children, grandchildren, 

students and friends - to be open if God calls them 

to priesthood or consecrated life. 

 

MASS AND ANOINTING – On Wednesday, 

November 7, 11:00 AM, the celebration of Mass 

with the Sacrament of Anointing will be celebrated 

at Immaculate Conception Parish for all three 

parishes.  Both priests will be present for this Mass 

and Anointing.  It will be followed by a luncheon.  

Do consider attending and preparing yourself for 

the winter months with the Sacrament of Anointing. 

 

FALL SMORGASBORD – There are papers in 

back and on the side of church to sign up to work at 

our smorgasbord. Also, help is needed to debone 

turkey on Thursday morning and cook beef on 

Friday morning. If you can help, please see Susan.    

If you do not hear from your chairperson, please 

call Judy or Susan.        

FAITH FORMATION – Members of the Faith 

Formation Committee will meet Thursday, 

November 8, 4:30 PM. 

 

UNITED CATHOLIC APPEAL – "ALL for the 

SAKE of OTHERS." Intention Weekend is fast 

approaching. You will receive in the mail your 

Intention Card for the United Catholic Appeal.  

Please send your contribution directly to the 

Archdiocese.  We hope that you will assist us in 

reaching our goal of $12,705.00. We unite with all 

the parishes in the Archdiocese for the sake of those 

who will be blessed through our offering.  May God 

reward you for your giving! 

 

FALL RAFFLE – As of today, $6,170.00 has been 

raised from the Fall Raffle.  We are grateful! 

 

BREAKFAST – The Morris Volunteer Fire 

Department is having their annual breakfast next 

Sunday, November 11, in Schad Hall, serving from 

7:00 AM to 1:00 PM.  Free will donation. 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION – Classes for 

Preschool through Grade 5 on Wednesday, 

November 7, 6:45 PM.  A meal will be served.   

     Classes for Grades 6 through 12 next Sunday, 

November 11, 8:30 AM. The Confirmation class 

will not meet next Sunday because of the junior 

dinner at Jac-Cen-Del. 

 

MIRACLES FOR MOLLIE & MADELYN – A 

fundraiser will be held at Hopewell Baptist Church 

in Holton on Saturday, November 10, 8:00 AM to 

5:00 PM, to help fund a possible treatment for 

Mollie (11) and Madelyn (8), who were diagnosed 

with a neuro-degenerative disease called Juvenile 

Sandhoff. For more information, see the flyer at the 

back of church or visit their Facebook page, 

"Miracles for Mollie & Madelyn." 
 

THE LORD'S LAUGHTER – A friend was 

teaching first-graders about Noah and the Ark at 

First Presbyterian Church in Dearborn, MI, and had 

arranged the trapezoid tables into the shape of a 

boat to add to the atmosphere. He asked the children 

why Noah had to make the ark into a three-level 

boat. 

     One of the students hollered: “To keep the poop 

separate!” (Dottie Kennedy, Dearborn, MI) 


